
To: Everett J. Henson 
Trademark Specialist Post Registration Branch 

 

Re: Section 7(h) Request for Correction / U.S. Registration Number 3701570 

 

After investigating this matter, I am informed and believe that my client’s previous attorney of record 

mistakenly thought the name of the owner was Trade Marker International, Inc. instead of its real name 

of Trade Marker International Corporation. This error was made in good faith and with no intent to 

deceive.  Owner did not realize the mistake was made until I, the current attorney of record, saw the 

error. Owner requests that the registration be changed to its proper name. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric D. Morton 

Attorney for Trade Maker International Corporation 


